
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 18 July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Bronze Reward Trip - Vue Eltham Cinema 

I can confirm that your child will attend the Bronze Award VUE Eltham trip on Monday, 21 July; both 
payment and consent forms have been received and I would like to outline the trip details below: 

● All students will meet staff at VUE Eltham, 174 Eltham High St, London SE9 1BJ at 9:45am 
to register. They will not be required to head to the academy first. 

● For the duration of the day, students are not required to wear their usual school uniform for 
this trip and will be required to wear appropriate, comfortable clothing suitable for a cinema 
film viewing. 

● Staff and students will be able to visit the concessions stand and use the facilities between 
registration and the scheduled film start times (10:15am). 

● Thank you for giving details regarding consent for student departures. For those students 
returning to school, staff will accompany students back to school via the number 132 bus 
(travel booked via TFL). 

● If you have any questions or queries on the trip day, the trip contact number to call is 07543 
302304. 

● Students will not be required to attend the academy after the film screening if you have 
given consent for them to depart from VUE Eltham in the consent form. Students who have 
requested for return to the academy, staff will escort these students back on site. 

If you have any questions or queries beforehand, please email me at richard.hill@stationers.latrust.org.uk.  

With regards, 

Mr Richard Hill 
Assistant Principal  
 

 


